
 

 

Monday, 26 September 2022 

KENYA Land of Mystery and Marvels 

We’ll begin each day with a beautiful sunrise! Of course we may not be 
awake to see it!!!  Trust me, it’s there!  :>) 

Thank you to all those 
who sent in their favorite 
photo from the 
newsletters!  Seems “King 
of the Beasts”>>> has won 
… so far!   

<<< Followed closely by (why am I not 
surprised) the Vervet Monkey … No, guys, 
this is NOT photo shopped…!!! Join us and see 
for yourselves! 
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You can all begin preparations now by checking your Passport and making 
sure you have a valid Covid Certificate.  Again, you will not need a ton of 
injections!!!  You will need malaria pills, but we’ll discuss that a bit later.  
Those pills are strictly a precaution.  Personally, I’ve never seen a 
mosquito, much less any bugs or insects, at any of the properties or even 
out on a game drive!  Oh, wait, I did see a moth once … but that was it. 

 

 

 

 

 

Most of the hotels we’ll be 
staying at have spas … So, if 
you’d like to relax after dinner 
with a massage, make your 
reservations early!  As of this 
date, a 1 hour Swedish massage is 
about $37.00 USD.  Not bad! 

Every day we hear more and more 
about the loss of 
habitat and senseless 
poaching of many of 
the African 
creatures we’ll see … 
Elephants are killed 
for their ivory, 
Rhinos for their 
horns, and others for 
their pelts or to be 

sold as illegal pets … very sad … join us to see them before they’re all 
gone and only on display in zoos …  
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The Maasai make up a large part of Kenya’s population - they are 
friendly, welcoming people.  We see them win marathons here in the US.  
They are natural athletes when it comes to running and JUMPING!!!  I 

was told the jumping comes from keeping 
watch over their cattle … the men make 
a sport of this and have competitions to 
see who is the best jumper!!!  … they 
enjoy showing off their prowess off for 
tourists! 

 

 

… and seeing the video afterwards! 

 

It’s a wonderful experience and I do hope you’ll all consider joining the 
group!   

My server is still giving me problems and I can not send OR receive 
emails at info@RevengeTrek.com so please send your questions to me at 
jeanie6433@aol.com   I’ll get back to you ASAP and/or answer via this 
newsletter! 

Enjoy the rest of the nice weather and celebrate the colors of Autumn! 

‘til next week, Kwa Heri!  Jeanie Matthies-Kurzrok 

Don’t forget to visit our website to see ALL the newsletters! 

www.RevengeTrek.com 


